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Memorandum 
 

To: Salisbury Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission 

Cc: Bob Stair, Great Falls Construction 

From: Todd Parsons 

Date: November 25, 2024 

Re: Realignment of Between the Lakes Road, Application 2024-IW-040 

 

The applicant requests that the Salisbury Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission 

also include a review of the documents in anticipation of an application to the Planning 

& Zoning Commission for a resubdivision to allow the road realignment.  No additional 

lots are planned as part of this resubdivision.  

 


